SUMC MISSION OUTREACH PROJECT

Our Mission Outreach project with the Stratford Community Services came together successfully on
Monday, March 22! | am truly grateful for those who donated and were willing to help.

The distribution was done safely as a drive-through in the Baldwin Center parking lot.

This was a great opportunity to greet seniors and share a few words as we gave them their bag of
treats. We also included information about our Lenten services.

Our friends at the Baldwin Center were thankful for the help and appreciated that we took time to
reach out to seniors who have not had much opportunity for face-to-face conversations.

If you have questions or would like to be part of the project, please email me at
missions@sumecct.org

Pam Robertson, Missions Chairperson

Pictures from the event.
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